
This will greatly impact my family as we use these waterways for what these 2 bills are restricting. This is our escape from the real 
world and it is our paradise and sanctuary. My family and I need this to remain open to all boaters for our watersports forever. I 
OPPOSE THESE BILLS AND YOU SHOULD TOO.


